
Meeting Date: 2015.11.10 (November)

American Legion Post 30 met at Don Lalos at 6pm on 11-10-2015.

Six American Legion members attended along with 4 non-member guests.

The Chaplain had no report of sick call, injuries or members in need of relief.

Article 10 Nat'l Bylaws were mentioned by Mr. Bobby Baker. There was no unfinished business.

Positions that were open were that of 1st & 2nd Vice Commander, Judge Advocate, Sgt of Arms, 
Adjutant, Service Officer and Historian.

Mr. Keith Brown accepted the position of Judge Advocate, along with being the Web Master.

Chaplain Stephen "Wally" Seibel accepted the position of Sgt at Arms.

Stephanie Griffin accepted the position of Historian, along with being the Financial Officer.

The new Commander, Don Karasek, brought a gavel that he handmade.

The previous meeting minutes were not available.

Because of the lack of number of members business was not conducted.

Membership dues going up after the first of the year to $35.00 per year was mentioned.

Those present had a meal before conclusion of the meeting.

Mr. Andy Lowen, 1st District Commander and Mr. Bobby Baker, 1st District Adjutent, attended this 
meeting with their guests.

Stephanie Griffin agreed to take the minutes of each meeting.


